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Girl Guides of Canada, Newfoundland and Labrador Council, New Unit Start Up Fund  

 

Fund purpose:  To provide financial assistance to new units registered under Newfoundland and 

Labrador Council  

 

Eligibility:  New unit with no previous unit activity. Units closed for no less than one guiding year and 

reopened.  

 

Application:  May be obtained from www.girlguides.ca/nl. Request for assistance must be submitted 

to the Newfoundland and Labrador Council office. Recordkeeping and accounting for new unit usage 

shall be in accordance with the financial standards of GGC. Financial records for all amounts paid for 

new unit start up funds must be sent to the designated council within 30 days of payment.  

 

Funds:  Once an application is approved, a new unit is eligible to receive up to maximum of $100 to 

assist with new unit start up expenses. The unit will submit receipts to show purchases for new unit. 

The unit will remit receipts until the funds are used. It is important that receipts are submitted to the 

provincial office by the end of each month.  

 

Other considerations:  New units must have a registered unit treasurer and be set up with a Unified 

Banking account. 

 

 

 


